
Town Board Meeting Public Hearing Process Starting July 13 
 

Huntington Town Board meetings and the public hearing speaker sign up process 
will resume 100% in person at Huntington Town Hall for the July 13, 2021 
meeting, which begins at 2:00 PM. 
 
Members of the public wishing to speak during a public hearing and/or the 
public portion may sign up to speak at the table in the lobby of Town Hall upon 
arrival for the Town Board meeting up to one hour before the meeting begins, 
as was standard procedure prior to the pandemic.  
 
There is no pre-registration to speak prior to arriving at Town Hall for the 
meeting*; all speakers must sign up at the table in the lobby and all speakers who 
sign up will have the opportunity to speak on the public hearing(s) and/or during 
the public portion if they sign up to do so. 
 
Upon arrival, security check-in will include a temperature check for all attendees. 
A face mask is required to enter Town Hall. 
  
Meetings may be continue to be viewed live and for replay on the Town 
website, at huntingtonny.gov/meetings, or on Optimum Channel 18 or FIOS 
Channel 38, as was standard procedure prior to and during the pandemic. 
 
*The online speaker signup process for our virtual meetings was hosted by the 
Zoom platform, which hosted our virtual meetings, which is no longer in use as of 
the July 13, 2021 meeting. 


